SUBJECT LINE: Will you help me protect our pay?

Hi, 

Currently, there’s a big push by some Liberal MPs and business lobby groups to cut the penalty rates of people working in industries like hospitality and retail. 

People who go to work on weekends and miss out on spending time with family and friends deserve to be adequately compensated. 

Not only that – penalty rates are often the only thing helping families make ends meet. A cut to penalty rates would be a cut to take-home pay that workers can’t afford and don’t deserve. 

I won’t stand by and watch while the pay of some of our lowest paid workers is cut even further, which is why I’ve signed up to the www.protectpenaltyrates.org.au campaign. Will you join me?

The more people who sign up to the campaign, the greater chance we have of protecting penalty rates. And with penalty rates becoming a big Federal Election issue, it’s critical that as many people as possible take action now. 

Will you join me? www.protectpenaltyrates.org.au


Thanks, 
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